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The Municipality Mayor, Mr. Akif Fazlić and Assistant Mayor in the Municipal Service for Real Property
Affairs, Geodesy and Cadastre, Mrs Nizama Mališević, was in official visit to the FGA on November 28,
2023 where they held a meeting with the Director of the Administration Mr. Željko Obradović and
assistants.

The meeting was organized on the occasion of the real estate cadastre establishment in the territory of the
Municipality Ilijaš, where during 2023, the public display for six cadastral municipalities was completed
through joint financing. Furthermore, the data transfer to the land register and ownership establishment of



the cadastral municipalities, follows.

Other activities were also discussed, and the realization of all projects and activities will depend on
municipal capacities and coordination between the administration and the municipality.
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